
Important June Dates  

PA Day 7 

Mass at 10:30 school 

gym 

12 

Milk Program Ends 14 

Graduation Mass at 

11 am at Church 

18 

Family BBQ 20 

Grade 8 Graduation 24 

Last Day of School 

1:30 dismissal 

28 

First Day Back 

September 3 

 

Join us for 

Mass  

Please join us on June 12 
at 10:30 am 
for our cele-
bration of 
Mass here at 
Holy Cross 
School! 

. 

Good Bye  

Mr. McCauley! 
Our school community 
has been very blessed to 
have Mr. McCauley as our 
Vice Principal this year.  
He has been transferred 
to St. Peter Catholic 
School in Milton. We will 
miss him.  Welcome to 
Mr. Martin Simon who 
will be joining us in Sep-
tember.  

 

Welcome Back! 
The 2019/2020 School 
year resumes on Sep-
tember 3, 2019. 
Grades 1 to 8 students 
will meet their teach-
ers on the blacktop at 
the 8:30 bell.   
JK/SK students will be 
advised of their start 
date. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As this school year is 

ending I would like to 

thank our families for 

their support this year.  

Working together we can 

help our young people 

become the best version 

of themselves.  I would 

like to thank the staff for 

their hard work and dedi-

cation to student suc-

cess.  Mrs. Schaefer and 

Mrs. Robling make our 

office so warm and wel-

coming, I thank them for 

their many kindnesses.  

And last but not least,  I 

would like to thank the 

children of Holy Cross 

who give us much joy 

every day!  It has been a 

very successful year and 

planning for a wonderful 

2019/20 school year is 

well underway!   Please 

enjoy a restful and fun 

summer with your fami-

lies.   

Mrs. K. Carter 

 

 

Message from 

New Principal 

Mrs. Toltl 

I am very happy to join 

the  Holy Cross family!  I 

am looking forward to 

working in partnership 

with parents and staff to 

continue the legacy of 

excellence in Catholic 

education for which Holy 

Cross is known. 

 

 

Family BBQ 

Presented by Holy 

Cross School Council 
Please join us for our 

annual Family BBQ on 

Thursday, June 20! 

There will be lots of food 

and fun!  Buy your tick-

ets on line soon! 

Holy Cross School News 

June 2019 

Another year draws to a 
close…. 

 

Thank you to 
our Volunteers! 
Pizza Days are done for 
the  year.  We would like 
to thank the parents who 
come out to deliver pizza 
to our students.  A special 
thank you goes to Mrs. 
Hulme  who has been our  
“Pizza Mom” this year. 
Thank you to our FFT 
volunteers!  Your dedica-
tion and commitment to 
the program is much ap-
preciated! A special thank 
you to Mr. Rob Wight 
who plans and shops for 
our snacks. 


